
 

 

    Recycling and Waste Disposal Committee  

 Meeting Minutes 

                 April 10, 2021 

 
PRESENT; P. Wentworth, C. Cipriano and Ellen Cabral (arrived at 7:30) 

 

Guests: Steve Morse, Liaison, Board of Selectmen  

Meeting started at 7:00 pm. 

 

Whereas there was no quorum until Ellen Cabral arrived, Selectman Morse was given an over view of 

the committee and what things were going on. 

 

MINUTES 
P. Wentworth made the motion to approve the minutes from March 17, 2021. 

The motion passed 3-0-0.  

 

New Business 

 

Old Business 

Transfer Station Shed 

There were brief updates on the shed, which is now in place.  P. Wentworth noted that the windows are 

not in the place that he asked for and was going to try to reach out to Post Shed.  He noted that he 

wanted one on each end not two in the front.  That way if the staff is inside, they could see cars coming 

up and watch the packer.  There still needs to be some additional work such as electric and insulation. 

 

Swap Shop 

E. Cabral announced that the container was full after the first transfer station day.  The first opening 

day is April 17th.  E. Cabral was able to locate a volunteer spot on the Facebook page so hopefully there 

will be some interest in working at the swap shop.  It was noted that it would be good to have lights in 

the container and someone noted that there were LED portable lights like what you could use for 

camping. 

 

T. Harrington reported that the new order on the trash/recycling containers are in and there should be 

112 of each.  She did report that the staff working that day for Buildings and Grounds and Highway 

had to unload the truck.  We weren’t told that the driver would not be assisting nor would there be a 

lift gate to get the containers off the truck. 

 

T. Harrington also reported that there was a resident that needed to put in 50 hours of community 

service and one of the thoughts for a job was painting the container the dark gray.  The committee 

thought that would be a good job and were okay with it. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:00 pm was made by P. Wentworth and seconded by C. Cipriano and passed 3-0.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Kent Farm Transfer Station open Saturday, May 8th 8-4 

Swap Shop open, Saturday, May 15th. 10-12 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection- Plaistow, Saturday, April 24th 9-12  

 

NEXT MEETING 

May 12, 2021   
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Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Tina Harrington, Secretary 


